

WORLD COUNCIL OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES CONSEJO MUNDIAL DE PUEBLOS INDIGENAS **CONSEIL MONDIAL DE PUEPLES INDIGENES**

March 4, 1982

WCIP-Secretariat Suite C-812 The University of Lethbridge Lethbridge, Alberta Canada T1K 3M4 Telephone: (403) 327-7255 Telex #: 03-849357

Mr. Rudy Ryser, 728 - 212th Pl., S.W., Lynnwood, WA U.S.A. 98036

Dear Rudy:

Greetings. How are you? As for us we are just as busy as ever. It's strange that although we have finally gotten ourselves a very competent secretary and bookkeeper and although the work is moving at an impetuous pace our workloads don't seem to be getting any lighter. There must be a message in all that, don't you agree?

The reason for this letter is to ask if you could send us a copy of the paper you prepared for the New and Renewable Resources Conference held last year in Kenya. (I'm sure you'll be proud and pleased to hear this..) We are finally putting out our first newsletter and hoping to be able to report on this meeting and all the others that have been held since our General Assembly.

If you like we will forward you a copy of our newsletter as soon as it's off the press. In the meantime we look forward to receiving this from you. Please extend our regards to Nancy.

Yours Sincerely

Debra M. Hoggan

WORLD COUNCIL OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES!

SECRETARIAT

DMH/lgc